E., NAIVSAS CITT, IVIO.
August 10, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Mr. Campbell has asked me to answer your letter of yesterday concerning bladder for 6 ft. Push Ball. We wish there were some way of helping you to obtain one.

There have been more inquiries on Push Balls and Push Ball Bladders during the past six months than probably for the last six years.

No, there is no hope of helping you out at this time but we will be glad to keep this matter in mind and whenever we find out Push Ball Bladders are again available we will surely let you know.

By the way, Phog, we haven't heard a thing further from you about those 750 pr. of shoes. As you know you told us that you would have the specifications in by last Monday, a week ago, We are assuming that something has happened and you are not going to want these shoes. If you are still figuring on them, suggest that you let us know within the near future.

Also, how about the other items that you will be needing; are these still open and do we have a chance at them? We can now offer you a lower priced pants, one made from a mercerized poplin with elastic waist at \$.90 per pair.

Very truly yours,

LOWE & CAMPBELL

Kafi H. Royer

Merchandise Manager

KHR-MM